
Photography Policy 
 

Attendees will be given a coloured lanyard if they do not wish to be photographed. Not                

wearing a lanyard indicates that the person has given consent to having their             

photograph taken. 

 

Attendees under the age of 18 whose guardians have not given consent for             

photographs to be taken must wear a lanyard. 

 

Any attendee may take photographs in accordance with the following guidelines: 

- You may not take photographs of people wearing coloured lanyards without           

their permission.  

- Pictures must not be taken of attendees who are unsuitably dressed, asleep or             

otherwise incapacitated. 

- Inappropriate or intrusive photography will be reported to our Safeguarding          

Officer and any offender will be isolated, a full report of the incident will be               

written down, and any responsible parents or guardians will be informed.           

Depending on the situation the relevant authorities will be contacted. 

 

In addition, by not opting for a lanyard, you consent for: 

- Photographs to be reused by CompSoc or Major League Hacking for promotion            

of future events. 

- For your name and photo to be published after the event, if you win. 

- For photographs taken of you at the event to be published after the event. 

 

If you do not wish for photographs of you to be used in any of the ways outlined above,                   

please ​contact the organisers​ either before or during the event. 

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding this policy. 
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